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SEPTEMBER 

Thurs 16th 6.30pm 

Parents  

Information Evening 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF 

DATE 

Mon 22nd 1.30pm 

Open Afternoon For 

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

Tues 23rd  

Class 4 Bell Boating 

Fri 26th  

Class 3 Macmillan 

Milkshake & Cake  

Morning 

Tues 30th 9.30-  

11.30 am 

Open Morning For     

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

OCTOBER 

Thurs 2nd 1.30pm 

Open Afternoon For 

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

Sat 4th  

Bell Boating Regatta 

Mon 6th—Fri 10th 

Book Fair 

Tues 7th 1.30pm 

Open Afternoon For 

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

Fri 10th 9.15am 

Harvest Service 
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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - 5th Sept 2014  

 

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Welcome 

Welcome back everyone to the start of our new school year. We offer 

a very warm welcome to all the new families who have joined Temple 

Grafton this year, it is lovely to have you as part of our school     

community.  As it was last year, the newsletter will be emailed out 

every Friday afternoon and we hope that you find the information 

useful. A copy will also be uploaded onto the school website 

Parents Information Evening Tuesday 16
th

 September 

We look forward to welcoming you all to our annual Parent Information Evening. The meeting is 

open to all parents and will give you the opportunity to meet your child’s class teachers and find 

out more about important aspects of school life such as our homework policy, AR reading    

programme and the learning intentions for your children during this coming year. The evening 

will start at 6:30 pm in the hall with a general  overview of things that are relevant to all age 

groups and then move to the classrooms where you will have the opportunity to find out more 

about the procedures and routines in your child’s class. 

I am sorry but we will be unable to provide child-care facilities on this evening. 

After School Clubs 

A reminder that our after school clubs are due to start next week. We are currently offering Y1 

and Y2 multi-sports on a Monday 3:30 to 4:30. Harlequin drama runs on Tuesdays and     

Thursdays 3:30 to 4:30 and is open to children from Y1 to Y6. All clubs take place in our school 

hall. 

Thank You 

We would like to offer a big thank you to our PTA for organising the ‘Tea & 

Tissues’ session on Tuesday morning. This was a lovely opportunity to      

welcome our new parents to the school. 

Good Luck! 

We wish the very best of luck to our TG Mums who are taking part in the Wolf Run 

this Saturday raising money for our iPad fund.  

 

Celebration Assembly 

Celebration assemblies will be starting next Friday. They start at 2:45pm and run through to the 

end of the school day. Families are most welcome to come along and share in our celebrations. 

If your child has been awarded the star of the week award, we will contact you in advance to 

notify you. Next week, Class 4 will be sharing their learning. 

Guitar Lessons 

We have vacancies for drum and guitar lessons with Mr Kemp in school on a Friday morning. If 

you would like more information or to arrange them, please contact Mr Kemp on 07930 311651 

or smjkemp@gmail.com  


